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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Monday, February 20, 2017 7:22 AM 
'Armando_Lopez@eogresources.com' 
APD Cancellation

Ladies and Gentleman:
Your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) form C-101 for the well(s) listed below has expired because drilling has not 
commenced. Two years or more has elapsed since your C-101 has been approved.

EOGY RESOURCES, INC.

APIWell NameExpiration 
30-025-40729 VAUGHN BGZ #001 08/23/2015
30-025-41668 BERRY APN STATE #004H 02/20/2017
30-025-41669 BELFAST BSL STATE COM #003H 02/20/2017

Therefore, approval of your APD has expired and no operations are to be initiated without further notice and approval 
by the Oil Conservation Division. If drilling operations have commenced send all necessary reports (Spud, 
casing/cementing and completion sundries) to the OCD Office. If conductor pipe has been set, please submit a plugging 
procedure to the district office

If you decide to drill this well at a later date, please submit a new APD application to this office.

Paul Kautz
Hobbs District Geologist 
Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division 
1625 N. French Dr.
Hobbs, NM 88240 
575-393-6161 ext. 104
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